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Pro-Life Bills Give Hope to Families 
Two Bills Introduced with Sen. Testin, One Bill Introduced with Sen. Stroebel 

 

Madison – Representative Barbara Dittrich (R – Oconomowoc) proudly introduced two additional pro-life 

bills today with Senator Testin. These bills join Assembly Bill 493, which she introduced with Senator 

Stroebel last month. 

 

“While I appreciate the angst and fear of a woman seeking an abortion, I want to encourage and support 

women, even helping them to make the difficult decision to place a child for adoption if they feel unable to 

parent the child. We need to restore hope to women with an unexpected pregnancy rather than making them 

think that killing their child is their only option. If we wouldn’t discriminate after birth, we surely should not 

prior to birth,” shared Rep. Dittrich. 

 

LRB 4527 would prohibit a person from performing/attempting to perform or induce an abortion if the person 

knows the woman is seeking an abortion solely because of the race, color, national origin, ancestry, gender, or 

diagnosis or potential diagnosis of a congenital disability. 

 

“Despite pro-life reforms in our state, we still need to end the prenatal discrimination that exists against people 

of certain diagnoses and abilities. If we claim to want to be inclusive, that should mean including the right to 

be born. How we treat life in the womb tends to be how we treat life outside the womb,” concluded Rep. 

Dittrich. 

 

LRB 4287 would require physicians who administer a prenatal or postnatal test for a congenital condition and 

receive a positive test result to ensure the parent or expectant parent of the child with the positive test result 

receive certain educational resources on the congenital condition. 

 

This bill ensures that any congenital diagnosis is not a death sentence but a way to grow as family and be 

prepared for everything that is to come. 

 

These bills are expected to be scheduled for a public hearing in the coming weeks along with AB 493. AB 493 

would prohibit the Department of Health Services (DHS) from certifying certain abortion providers as 

qualified providers under the Medical Assistance Program. 

 

These bills work in conjunction with the adoption bills introduced earlier in September. Both bill packages are 

expected to be scheduled for hearings in the coming weeks. 
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https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2021/proposals/ab493
https://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/38/Dittrich/media/2208/21-4527_1.pdf
https://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/38/Dittrich/media/2209/21-4287_1.pdf

